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Nasdaq Copenhagen           

Nikolaj Plads 6 

DK-1067 Copenhagen K  

Frederikssund, 8 July 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENT NO 26/16 

 

 

 

 

 

WAIVER OF OBLIGATION TO PROCEED WITH TAKEOVER ON SHARES IN CEMAT A/S 

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has decided based on a request by National Silicon 

Industry Group (“NSIG”) to waive the obligation of NSIG to proceed with the takeover offer on 

the shares in the Company.  

 

Following this decision, NSIG has announced that they will not issue such takeover offer. 

 

The decision from The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority is attached. 

 

Any queries regarding this announcement may be addressed to the chairman Jens Borelli-

Kjær, tel +45 40 16 14 82. 

 

 

 

Cemat A/S 

 

Jens Borelli-Kjær   

Chairman    

 

 

This announcement has been prepared in Danish-language and an English-language version. 

In case of doubt, the Danish version will prevail.   


